
Hello Pygora Class! 

I hope you have all had a good weekend and been able to go outside and enjoy the sunshine 

today? 

It has been a busy few weeks in the Farrar household. We have settled into a routine of 

doing our home learning in the mornings, then after lunch we have been out for walks and 

bike rides or played board games, Lego, played the piano or baked cakes in the afternoons. I 

was quite shocked to see that we have walked 102 miles and cycled 52 miles during 

lockdown! The days and weeks fly past so quickly that I can’t believe it’s been so long since 

we were all together in class.  

Mr Harlow told me that he had been able to speak to you on the phone last week and how 

excited you all were to chat       I really miss our chats and can’t wait to hear what you’ve all 

been up to. 

I was in school one day last week. We had a lot of fun! In the afternoon we did a treasure 

hunt around the school. I wrote some clues down and the children had to find them and 

plot the answers on a map of the school. Why don’t you have a go at doing your own 

treasure hunt around your house and garden or write some clues to popular parts of 

Ashford and see if someone in your house can guess what they are?! Don’t forget to make 

them tricky! 

I know some of you have been enjoying gardening during lockdown. It is a great way to look 

after yourself and really fascinating to see how plants grow and change and of course 

because we are at home so much, we can literally see everything growing day by day. Our 

tomatoes and cucumbers are starting to really do well now and our potatoes are only a few 

weeks from harvest! Can’t wait to eat them in a salad        

Look after yourselves and your family everyone and really hope to see you again very soon. 

Love from Mrs Farrar xxx 

 

 

 


